
Andi Jordan 

Executive Director 

Cities Association of Santa Clara County 

PO Box 3144 

Los Altos, CA 94024 

Dear Andi Jordan, 

420 CAPITOLA AVENUE 

CAPITOLA, CALIFORNIA 95010 

TELEPHONE (831) 475-7300 

FAX (831) 479-8879 

I am writing to officially notify you that the City of Capitola is discontinuing its membership in the Santa 

Clara/ Santa Cruz Roundtable. Our City Council in joined this important aircraft noise mitigation group in 

2019. However, due to the COVID-19 pandemic's negative effect on our local economy and City budget, 

we cannot continue our membership in the Roundtable. Our FY 2020-21 Budget was approved by City 

Council on June 11 and included only mandated City services and the most essential expenditures. 

Thank you for your work to monitor and influence local, state, and federal legislative and regulatory 

actions associated with aircraft noise. This issue remains significant to Capitola City Council, who may 

revisit membership of the Roundtable in future years when our community's economy and City budget 

has rebounded. 

Best wishes, 

Jamie Goldstein 

City Manager 

City of Capitola 

cc: Councilmember Ed Bottorff, Capitola Roundtable representative 


